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Many thanks for sending this Kayleigh. Please could you inform the panel 

that the Minister for Health has denied the use of Pegmisovant in Wales. I 

would also like you to pass on my sincere thanks to the Petitions Committee 

Members for the time and effort they have put into highlighting this matter, 

it is very much appreciated. I know they did all in their power to help my Wife 

Kate and others. Their work must naturally come to an end in this matter but 

I will be formulating a new strategy and can assure them this fight has only 

just begun.  

Again Many thanks to you all. 

Jeremy Derl-Davis  

 

 


